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MAYOR ADAMS’ STATEMENT IN RESPONSE TO 
GOVERNOR HOCHUL’S FISCAL YEAR 2026 EXECUTIVE BUDGET 
 
NEW YORK – New York City Mayor Eric Adams today released the following statement in response to New York Governor Kathy Hochul’s Fiscal Year 2026 Executive Budget: 
 
“We thank Governor Hochul for delivering an executive budget that will help our administration deliver on our core mission of making New York City the best place to raise a family.  
 
“Governor Hochul and I share the same North Star: to keep our city and state safe. We appreciate the governor’s commitment to fixing the laws that allow our administration to connect New Yorkers with serious mental illness with the treatment they deserve. By combining these fixes with investments in holistic support, we can provide compassion and care to our brothers and sisters in need.  
 
“Keeping our city safe also means going after the small number of repeat offenders who continue to commit crimes across the five boroughs and throughout the state. Justice and public safety can — and must — go hand-in-hand. We look forward to working with Governor Hochul to preserve and protect the best parts of the 2019 discovery reforms, while making targeted changes to stop recidivists from creating chaos on our streets. This and other agenda items will build on our track-record of working together to make New York City safer. Just last week, our administration joined with Governor Hochul to commit to a six-month NYPD surge that will ensure approximately 300 uniformed officers are deployed on nearly all 150 overnight trains. And I applaud Governor Hochul’s focus on gun violence prevention programs to help our city stop violence before it happens on our streets.  
 
“Finally, the governor and I both agree that every dollar counts, and we must make sure that we are putting as much money as possible back in the pockets of working-class New Yorkers. From expanding the child tax credit to making new investments in childcare to supporting our ‘Axe the Tax for the Working Class’ proposal to put an average of $350 back into the pockets of over half a million New Yorkers, this is a budget that meets the moment of our city and state’s affordability crisis. 
 
“Since day one of our administration, Governor Hochul has been a tremendous partner and continuously showed that she understands the needs of our city. From passing the historic Earned Income Tax Credit expansion and helping the city shut down illegal smoke shops to supporting critically needed housing legislation, including investing $1 billion towards our historic ‘City of Yes for Housing Opportunity’ proposal, and extending mayoral accountability, Governor Hochul and I have been lock-step as we’ve served New Yorkers. We look forward to continuing our partnership and engaging with the Governor’s Office to advance the rest of the city’s priorities as we deliver for New Yorkers, every day, everywhere, and make New York City the best place to raise a family.” 
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